
Seymour Board of Finance 
2009/2010 Budget Workshop 
7:00PM - Fire Department 

Wednesday,February25,2009 
Seymour Middle School 

Board of Finance Members present: Chairman Trisha Danka, Bill Paecht, Michele Pavlik, 
Peter Jezierny, and Mark Thompson. 
Not present: Nancy Onofrio and Jim Simpson. 

Others present: Finance Director Doug Thomas, Assistant Finance Director Tony Caserta, 
Fire Chief Scott Andrews, Assistant Fire Chief Tom Tomasheski, Fire Commissioner Pat 
Lombardi, Fire Commissioner Gene Atkas, Kyle Kelly and Frank Loda. 

• Everyone saluted the Flag and stated the Pledge of Allegiance. 

• Meeting was called to order by Chairman Trisha Danka at 7:00PM. 

• The 2009/2010 Fire Department Budget was presented to the Board of Finance by Fire 
Chief Scott Andrews and Fire Commissioner Pat Lombardi. 

• Budget presented was reviewed and several questions were asked. 

• Doug Thomas will fix line items 740 and 745. 

• Scott Andrews will provide a list of priority building improvements for the fire 
house's before the Board of Finance deliberates. 

• The meeting was closed at 7:38PM. 

Deirdre Caruso, 
Recording Secretary 


